

Blowing Rock ABC Board

Town of Blowing Rock ABC Board PO Box 413 Blowing Rock, NC 28605 Phone (828) 295-7513 Bob Miller, Chairman David Greene, Member Susie Greene, Member Edith Nations, Manager

The members of the Blowing Rock ABC Board held their meeting on April 21, 2016. Chair Bob Miller called the monthly meeting to order at 3:00 p.m. All members were then given the opportunity to excuse themselves from any business items that posed possible conflicts. None were reported.

The minutes of the prior meeting were approved as presented by a unanimous vote.

The Manager gave her report on sales that ended on March 31, 2016. Sales were \$94,752.02. This was an increase from \$85,394.48 in March 2015.

Old Business:

- 1) The Manager received quotes from Precision Printing for placing financial information on bags for customers. The Board voted to use crack and peel stickers for the bags.
- 2) The Board tabled the discussion for extra money to be dispersed to the Town until next meeting when more information will be available. The Manager was asked to meet with the accountants to discuss current funding to the Town of Blowing Rock
- 3) The Board asked that Jimmy Bennick attend the next meeting to discuss the solar lights.

New Business:

- 1) The Board will review the Budget for 2016-2017 at the May meeting.
- 2) The Board will receive information from the Manager regarding the ABC Board Members & General Managers Meeting July 27-30 2016.
- 3) The Manager will research having a R.A.S.P class for the bars and restaurants in the near future.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. The next meeting will be on May 19, 2016 at 3:00 p.m. at the Blowing Rock ABC Store.

Edith Nations

Manager